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Any development approval that is more than five years old should be reassessed 
under current approval criteria. With climate change occurring more rapidly than 

predicted, we owe it to our natural systems to protect what remains, especially on 
the coast where there has been excessive development due to population growth. 

Too much has already been lost from inappropriate development. Any "zombie" 
development should be reassessed. 


